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NEWSLETTER  Friday 28th February 2025 

Dates for Your Diary 
5.3.25 Oak & Ash Classes Greek Day 
6.3.25 World Book Day Non Uniform (PJs!) 
10 & 11.3.25 Open Evenings 
12.3.25 Whole School Art Day with Eleanor 

Tomlinson 
WC 31.3.25 Month of the Military Child 
1.4.25 1.30pm Easter Craft Afternoon 
2.4.25 Chestnut Class Trip Hornsea Museum 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
25.4.25 Non Uniform Day – Purple Up 
WC 12.5.25 KS2 SATs 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
4.6.25 School Nurse Visit Y6 (puberty) & Y5 

Girls 
23.6.25 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day 
25.6.24 1.30pm Infants Sports Day 
8.7.25 1.30pm KS2 End of Year Production 
9.7.25 6.00pm KS2 End of Year Production 
11.7.25 3.30-5.30 Summer Fair 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 98% 
Oak, Ash, Cherry & Chestnut Classes had the 
highest attendance of 100%! WOW! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Roaming with the Romans  
This week Cherry Class had a remarkable opportunity to visit the 
archaeology museum in Hull, where they immersed themselves in 
the fascinating world of the Romans and their settlement in Britain. 
This trip was an essential part of our curriculum, allowing the 
children to explore historical contexts directly related to their topic. 
During our visit, the children participated in an engaging workshop 
that provided them with hands-on experiences, fostering a deeper 
understanding of Roman life and culture. This interactive element 
truly brought history to life and sparked the children’s curiosity. 
Following the workshop, they had the chance to explore the rest of 
the museum, examining various artefacts that offered further 
insights into this significant period in British history.  
We would like to send heartfelt thanks to the wonderful parents 
and volunteers who accompanied us on this educational venture. 
Your support enriched the learning experience.  See photos below. 
 

Open Evening Appointments 
Invitation letters for our Open Evenings have been sent home this 
week. The evenings (Monday 10th March & Tuesday 11th March) are a 
wonderful opportunity for you to meet your child's teacher and 
discuss your child’s progress this term. We encourage you to book 
an appointment by completing and returning the reply slip to 
school by Monday 3rd March, as slots fill up quickly. Your 
involvement is invaluable in supporting your child’s education, and 
we look forward to seeing you. Appointment times will be sent 
home next week. 
 

Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend. 
Katie Tracey (Mrs), Headteacher. 
 
 

Cherry Class…Roaming with the Romans 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 2025 
 

Next week, our school will be celebrating World 
Book Day!  
 

To honour this wonderful occasion, we invite all 
children to come dressed in their favourite 
pyjamas on Thursday as we will be championing 
the beloved bedtime story. This theme 
encourages our children to embrace the magic 
of reading and highlights the importance of 
storytelling in their lives. 
 

Children will have the opportunity to read with 
their peers in different classes. Our aim is to 
foster a love for literature and allow our children 
to explore a variety of narratives and genres. 
Additionally, our teachers will be swapping 
classes to share their favourite stories. 
 

Children are encouraged to bring in a favourite 
book to share with their teachers and friends. 
 

Thank you for your continued support as we 
promote the joy of reading. We look forward to a 
fantastic World Book Day! 
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